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From: Anna Burns [aburns @Isuamail.lsua.edu] N
Sent: Tuesday, September 04, 2001 11:24 AM N
To: 'bburns @Isua.edu’ )WQ/ (‘,Vk/ S

Subject: Friends of the Bolton Library program

The Friends of the Bolton Library will hold a program to honor veterans of
the CCC at a reunion on Saturday November 3, 2001, from 9:30 a.m. till 1
p.m. The Historical Assn. of Central Louisiana will also assist and the
Sheriff is furnishing a free lunch for all attendees.

We would like to hold it here on campus for more publicity for LSUA. May we
use the Caffey Annex? The Friends had applied for an LEH minigrant but were
turned down so we won’t be able to have Jerry Sanson give the major address
and the Friends and the HACL will pick up the postage and coffee. But with
no grant funds for facility rental we hope LSUA can either let the Friends
use the Caffey free or at very minimum cost. Kisatchie National Forest
Supervisor Lyn Neff and State Forester Paul Frey, and State Parks Director
Dwight Landreneau will hand out the certificates to the CCC veterans who
worked for those three agencies. By the way, there is no home LSU game that
Saturday and we want you to welcome the group. Tape recordings of CCC
memories will be added to the LSUA Archives. (Did you know that Sherman
Roberts had been in the CCC?) Thanks for considering this, Anna

Dr. Anna C. Burns

Phone: (318) 473-6437

FAX: (318) 473-6556

e-mail: aburns@pobox.lsua.edu
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